
 

We’re Doing Work in Your Area 
 

Location of Work  
Eastchester  

Work Scheduled  
May 10 to August 2024  

 

A Con Edison contractor, Elecnor Hawkeye, will be working in your area on a Gas project. We 
expect to work from May 10 to August 2024.  

How the Work Could Affect Your Service  

To complete our work, we may need to temporarily interrupt your service. Thanks for your 
patience as we perform this important work. If we do need to interrupt your service, we will 
notify you in advance. 

If you have questions about the upcoming work, or concerns about private facilities buried in 
your lawn, such as sprinkler lines or electric dog fences, please email 
CustomerQuestions@conEd.com and reference your job identification number G22-
100185546. The Con Edison construction supervisor is Nick D'Alisera.  

Please note: There is usually a delay between the end of the project and the final landscaping 
or paving restoration, which is completed by different contractors.  

Please email dl-WestchesterRCA@conEd.com if you have any questions or concerns.  
 

Locations and Work Schedule  
Grand Boulevard between Scarsdale Avenue & Alida Street 
Monday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM 
Tuesday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM 
Wednesday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM 
Thursday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM 
Friday 8:00 AM - 4:30 PM 
 
 
What to Expect  
Limited Street Parking 
Noise 
Working on Customer Property  
  
Reference Number: 24-02404  

 

 


